
SAMPLE CONSENT FORMPRIVATE 


Your participation in this study is voluntary and will have no influence on your course marks, academic standing, or access to courses offered by UCCB.  You may quit the study at any time or refuse to answer any of the questions.  The study is part of a pilot study and the name of the researcher is listed below.


In this study you are being asked to complete a questionnaire about your self and how you feel about your job.  We are studying the relationship between these variables and will ask you to complete a questionnaire with 15 items, it will take less than 10 minutes to complete.  If you would like to comment on this study, there is a form at the bottom of the page that you may use to express your opinions or you may contact the researchers listed below.  Please keep this sheet for your records.


All of your responses will be treated as anonymous and confidential:  you will not be asked to provide your name and only the researchers involved in the project will have access to the responses you provide.  In this study, we are surveying several people and only the results for the whole group will be reported.


If you agree to participate in this study please check the box below.  You may contact the researchers at any time to advise them of your reactions and comments.  If you wish, the researchers will send you a summary of the results of this study.  If you would like a copy of those results, please phone the number below. If you have concerns about the study and wish to contact UCCB, please phone Dr. Joanne Gallivan, Dean of Research (902-563-1271).



I have read the above information and volunteer to participate 


(if yes, put a check mark ( in the box).

Researchers:

Peter MacIntyre

Department of Behavioural and Life Sciences




U.C.C.B. PO Box 5300





Sydney, N.S. B1P 6L2





Ph 902-563-1315

